
Tusayan Sanitary District 
PO Box 3055 

Grand Canyon, Arizona 86023 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Tusayan Sanitary District is pleased to announce the awarding of a two-

thousand-dollar ($2,000) scholarship.  The scholarship may be awarded to one 

candidate, or divided between more than one candidate. 

 

 

The scholarship funds will be sent to the recipient's school of your choice.  It is the 

recipient's responsibility to notify Tusayan Sanitary District of any payment 

information required prior to the beginning of your first semester.  These funds will 

be awarded in 2 equal increments for 2 consecutive semesters. 

Please ensure the scholarship requests are received by the Tusayan Sanitary District 

by May 3, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

Please direct correspondence to: 

Tusayan Sanitary District 

Attn: Scholarship Committee 

P.O. Box 3055 

Grand Canyon, Arizona 86023 

928-638-0906 

sgcsd2000@yahoo.com 

 

Congratulations and good luck. 

 


